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Family Coronation Picnic – Friday 5th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Next Friday 5th May, we are going to have a family coronation picnic and we hope that you can 

join us in school. We have delayed announcing an event due to the poor weather and the school 

field being drenched. Although the forecast isn’t great – it should be dry!  

 

All families from Nursery to Year 6 are welcome to attend. Children can come to school in non-

uniform, wearing something Union Jack coloured. No football strips please. Please don’t buy 

anything new for this. 

 

As with the Jubilee picnic last year, we are keeping things simple and this event is purely a picnic 

on the school field. However, we will be holding a summer fair on Saturday 8th July. 

 

Families can join their children on the school field from 1:30pm to enjoy a picnic together. Adults 

attending will need to bring their own picnic with them. Pupils can sit with their families for their 

picnic and children without an adult present can sit with their friends and class teacher. The picnic 

will end by 3:00pm and children can leave early with their families.  

 

We are aware that not everyone will be able to attend due to other commitments, so we will 

provide any children without a picnic with some treats.   

 

The children will be having school lunch as normal. This will be traditional fish and chips, peas and 

coronation cake! 

 

Please note that only the Key Stage One gate will be open for the afternoon for all entry and exits.  

 

Please ensure that all rubbish is taken home from school. 

 

Best Wishes,  

Mr Hodgson 

 


